
+ PUGET SOUND ENERGY 
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 

PSE.com 

Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 

December 12, 2013 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

RE: Docket No. UG-1321D2 (Advice No. 2013-29) 
Request for Withdrawal - Filed Electronically via WUTC web portal 

Dear Mr. King: 

On November 14,2013, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the "Company") submitted a filing 
under Company advice number 2013-29 which was assigned Docket No. UG-132102. By 
this letter and pursuant to WAC 480-80-131, the Company respectfully requests 
withdrawal of the November 14,2013 submittal under Docket No. UG-1321D2. 

The Company is requesting withdrawal of this filing because there are additional 
considerations that need to be addressed after discussions with the Commission staff. In 
accordance with WAC 480-80-131(6), the request to withdraw the tariff sheet described 
herein is being made by Ken Johnson who has authority to withdraw the filing on behalf of 
the Company. 

If you have any questions in this matter, please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800. If you 
have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-2110. 

cc.: Simon J. ffitch, Public Counsel 
Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 

Very truly yours, 
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Ouf Ken Johnson ' 
\. I Director, State Regulatory Affairs 


